
From: Roger and Lisa Pettit < >  
Sent: Monday, September 9, 2024 2:27 PM 
To: Emily Bryant <ebryant@islandstrust.bc.ca>; Kim Stockdill <kstockdill@islandstrust.bc.ca>; Robert 
Kojima <rkojima@islandstrust.bc.ca> 
Cc: Leif Palmberg < > 
Subject: Support for application reference number PLRZ20240003, Leif Palmberg. 
 
Dear Planners, 
 
I wish to advise you of my support for Leif Palmberg's application for rezoning.  The cidery and orchard 
would be a welcome addition to Galiano.  And, Galiano needs smaller contractors with smaller machines 
that do less environmental damage.  I have used Leif in the past to do work here on my farm, and have 
found him to be a reliable and conscientious operator.  He has demonstrated to me to have a 
significantly better appreciation of the need to preserve natural amenities than the typical machine 
operator. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Roger Pettit 

 
Galiano, BC 
 
 

 


